
 
 

11 June 2018 

 

Dear Parent 

Please find attached details regarding the Reconstitution of the Board of Governors for the 

Term of Office 2018-2022. 

Parent Governors are sought and we welcome any parent who may be interested in this role. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

W E Thompson 

Headmaster 


